STSROC Report for EMP Board Meeting
June 7, 2022

We had out first in-person meeting since Fall 2021! It was wonderful to be together.

Programs and Activities Completed

Recruitment
This was the major topic at our meeting.

Recruitment both for the Board and general volunteer team came to a halt during COVID and has not
really been able to resume until now. Students have been constantly adjusting to new protocols and
adjustments in their academic schedules. We brainstormed means of recruiting and will at our next
meeting move forward to make plans for recruitment.

Visioning for the Future

We had planned to host a gathering in January, it may be in retreat form, to vision for the future. We
were not able to find a time where everyone was healthy and felt safe to gather.

Upcoming Programming and Activities

Fairport Farmer’s Market
On July 16 Stop the Stigma ROC will occupy the FPMA tent at the Farmer’s Market. We will work to engage
Farmer’s Market attendees in conversation. It is also our intention to recruit as well.

Coffee Shop — Real Talk Programming
We were not able to host any small group meetings. We will look to schedule an outdoor small group meetings
with a Mental Health professional. Attendees will feel more comfortable gathering in an outdoor setting.

Chase Marshall Memorial Fashion Show

We discussed this at our meeting last week. We were not able to find a location to host this event this Spring.
Our plan now is to work towards finding a venue and to host the event in January 2023. Our two previous
Youth Directors will plan to be in town to assist!

Jordyn Keeley Memorial Art & Writing Show & Competition
We will also be discussing carrying this program forward in 2023.

Operational Update
e Finance update as of May 30 is - $10,400.

2021-22 Board Members

® Eva O’Neil - Co-Exec. Director
Pamela Renfro - Co-Exec. Director
Sam Dietz - Youth Treasurer
Lori Bobbo - Treasurer
Lisa Silver — Secretary
Susan Reed - Recruitment



